
Hello Alison And Rowan, 
 
Just to say thank you for Saturday afternoon, which I 
found to be very interesting and enjoyable.   
 
We would wish you to know how pleased we are with 
everything that has been available to us since we visited 
The Hub last year. I have been registered as partially deaf 
and fitted with a hearing aid. The Fire Officer has visited 
our home and arranged for us to be issued with a safety 
computer plug, 2 new smoke alarms a Bellman Telephone 
Transmitter and a Bellman Bed Shaker together with a 
Wrist Receiver and Charger. I have also been assessed 
by Bilbrook House for visual needs and domestic aids and 
we can't speak highly enough for the support we have 
received from this side of Social Services. 
 
All the people who have visited our home have been very 
professional showing empathy and consideration for my 
health conditions. 
 
A big thank you to both of you for helping to make this 
possible - without you we wouldn't have known how much 
was available to us. 
 
Regards, Rita and David Jefferies	
  


